Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 Fax: 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



5th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yours sincerely

On Tuesday, 18th January we are planning to take Year 5 and 6 on a trip to London to visit the Houses of Parliament and hopefully access Downing Street. This trip is to support Year 5 and Year 6's work on understanding British Values and give them a greater understanding of how democracy works.

We will be taking a coach from the school at 8am and will be arriving back at school by 6.30pm. While in London, we are also hoping to show the children some of the sights, such as Trafalgar Square, St James Park, Horse Guards and Buckingham Palace. To enable this trip to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.50, to cover the cost of the coach, which can be paid via Schools Buddy.

School uniform must be worn. As this is a full day trip all children will need to bring a packed lunch and two drinks (no glass bottles or cans please) and ensure they have coats and appropriate footwear. If your child has a hot school meal, please cancel it for this day.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school. Thank you for your support.

webb
Laura Webb
Deputy Head
, -1
Houses of Parliament trip – 18 th January
I give permission for my child(Name) To attend the Houses of Parliament trip on the 18 th January 2022.
I will drop my child at school at 8am and I will collect my child from school at 6.45pm.
SignedParent/CarerDate